Camden Town Council
Executive Meeting
April 28, 2015

The properly called and advertized executive meeting of the Camden Town Council was
called to order at 4:30pm at the Camden Town Office by Council President Jeff Sieber.
Present were Council Members Kandance Funk and Richard Fite and Clerk-Treasurer Pat
Casserly.

| affirm the only matters discussed were in accordance with IC 5-14-1.5-6.1 (5) to receive
information about and interview prospective employees.

The meeting adjourned at 4:35.
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